
 
 

Dear Community Member, 

It’s that time of year again—Faith Lutheran School’s Annual 

Pumpkin Patch of Support is just around the corner, and we’d 

love for you to be part of it! In the past, our lawn has been 

transformed into a beautiful display thanks to the generosity of 

donors who believe in the value of Christian education in our 

community. 

Since our founding in 1972, Faith Lutheran School has remained 

dedicated to providing a safe, Christ-centered education for 

students from preschool through 8th grade. Community support 

has been instrumental in helping us equip students with the tools 

they need to succeed and grow in their faith. 

As we celebrate the fifth year of this campaign, we are asking for 

your support. Personalized signs will proudly line our Baltimore 

Street frontage until November 9th, representing your 

contribution. We offer four different sign sizes, and all donations 

are fully tax-deductible. New donor signs will be ordered and 

displayed promptly upon receipt of your gift, showcasing your 

support for Faith Lutheran School.  

Thank you for considering this request.  We hope to see you out 

on the lawn!   

 

Sincerely, 

Marty Archer, School Director 

Tabitha Cleaver, Pumpkin Patch Fundraiser Coordinator 

Robin Harden, Pumpkin Patch Fundraiser Coordinator 

------------------------------------------Cut and Return---------------------------------------- 

NAME ON PUMPKIN: _______________________________ 

PUMPKIN SIZE:     $100     $250      $500      $1,000 

12” X 8” Pumpkin Sign 
$100 

18” X 24” Pumpkin Sign 
$250 

24” X 36” Pumpkin Sign 
$500 

36” X 48” Pumpkin Sign 
$1,000 


